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Prime Minister
New Delhi
™ 5 22 July, 2010

Dear Dr. Karunanidhi i,

Thank you very much for your letter of 17 July about the
restoration of normal life in northern and sastern Sri Lanka and the
contribution that we, In India, can make to this process.

As a maasure of our continuing interest and the importance
that we attach to this fseue, | am sending a senlor official from the
Ministry of External Affaire to visit Sri Lanka and to conault with our
High Commissioner and the tocal authorities, visiting the northern
and sastern provinces 10 measurs progress In these areas.

With warm regards.

Yours sincerely,

(Manmohan Singh)

Dr. M. Karunanidhi

Chief Minigter of Tamll Nadu
Chenna:
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